
Newsletter for September 2019 
 

From the Office of the Director: 

 

 It’s back to school and I would like to welcome everybody to an     
exciting school year 2019-20. It’s wonderful to see familiar faces and a warm 
welcome to the families who have recently joined our school. Let us all work 
together towards the development of your child and if you any concerns free 
feel to approach me. We would like to welcome Coach John who will be       
conducting PE for the preschoolers. 
 
 

Important Reminders : 

 

 New rates for the new school year and payments are due  on Mondays of 
that week. Late fees will be charged. 

 

For your child’s safety: 

 

 Use you full legal signature to sign in and sign out from your child’s  
attendance sheet. 

 Always make sure that entry/exit doors are kept closed. Please do not  
allow your child to open the door. Do not use the Emergency Exit Doors. 
Do not open the door to a stranger, notify staff  immediately.  

  

Two important  things to take note of: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Ms. Saro Mahesan 

Infant Class: 
 

 Welcome to the infant class. Another school year for everyone 
with lots of fun and learning experiences. Maria Montessori says “The 
environment must be rich in motives which lend interest to the activity 
and invite the child to   conduct his own experiences.” With this, we 
allow the child to experience the different activities involving songs, 
arts, crafts and sign language. Every two weeks, we have different 
themes. Our theme for this month is painting all about me, handprint 
prints, footprints, etc. Kindly bring an old shirt to cover your child’s 
clothes when we do painting and art, so as not to stain their clothes. Be 
reminded to sign in and sign out on our class attendance with your full 
legal signature. We would like to thank everyone who came to our Back 
to School Night. It was a great opportunity for us to meet our parents 
and talk about your expectations. If you have any questions, feel free to 

ask the teachers. With your continued support we hope 
to maintain a happy and healthy environment in the   
classroom.    

Teachers: Ms. Jenny, Ms. Karely, Ms. Lily and 

Ms. Martha  

Toddler Class:  

 A warm welcome to our toddler class. We are very much      
excited to work with your child and lots of fun stuff 
to do for this school year. Learning should be fun 
and interesting. Especially going to school. We    
always encourage your child to talk and express 
themselves so as to help their vocabulary. We are 
also teaching your child to be able to take care of 
themselves like taking off their shoes, putting them 
on and among other activities that aims for their independence. We 
always encourage your child to use their good manners by saying or 
using sign language of “please”, “thank you” and etc. Starting them  
early helps in still good set of values and behaviour. Thank you for your 
support.   
 
 

Teachers: Ms. Betty and Ms. Liz 

 



Preschool /Kindergarten Class: 

 

 Welcome back to school! We had fun during our summer         

program and now we need to focus back on our academics. I 

would like to thank everyone who attended our Back to School 

Night. It was a great opportunity to meet and talk to our parents 

and learn what we do in class. Hope you had a great time! 

 In Science, we will focus on 

studying living things vs nonliving 

things, our solar system and the 

planets.  In Language, we will     

continue to learn the simple      

phonetic sounds of the letters and 

prepare the other children in    

forming 3-letter words with the aid 

of the movable alphabet. In Math, 

we will review the association of 

symbols with their quantities and 

for the younger ones in class, we 

will practice counting numbers       

1-10. This month’s featured artist is 

Claude Monet, whose art we will study recreate and listen to the 

musical composition of Beethoven. The value of selflessness and 

how we can help others will be included in our discussions. For 

the role model of the month, we will talk about Abraham Lincoln 

and why they call him “Honest Abe”. 

 Kindly check your child’s cubby and always leave an extra 

set of clean clothes and flushable wipes. Snack calendar is posted 

on our parents’ board and if you wish to swap schedule with    

another child, let me know.  
 

Teacher: Ms. Jonah  

Preschool Prep Class: 
 It is time for another school year to begin! We are thrilled to 
start a new year of learning and fun! Let’s get the children excited and 
help them start school on the right foot with a great relationship with 
their friends and teachers. We are very excited to have your child in our 
classroom this year. 
 This month we are going to learn all about good manners and 
school rules. And we will continue to learn the sounds of letters .We are 
excited to learn the concept of numbers with the use of Montessori 
materials along with colors and shapes. We can’t wait to have fun with 
our favorite art crafts as well.  There’s a lot of excitement ahead of us. 
 Kindly check your child’s cubby and always leave extra set of 
clean clothes. Snack calendar is posted on our parent’s board and 
school website as well. If you haven’t brought 8-10 pictures of his/her 
family and friends, please kindly to bring them, we would like to make 
sure that every child feels included in his/her class family board. If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to approach me any time. 

 

Teachers: Ms. Naing and Ms. Vanessa 

 

Preschool  Class: 

 

  I would like to take this opportunity to 

welcome you and your child to a new year at 

Montessori School of Encinitas. I am looking    

forward to new experiences with your child 

throughout the coming year. As your son or 

daughter’s teacher, it is my goal to help him/her 

become a confident learner and I will do my best to help make this year 

a positive experience for your child. In order to make the year a           

successful one, teamwork and cooperation will be required by all. I look 

forward to working in partnership with you throughout the coming year 

and I am confident that together we can provide the support and      

encouragement needed to help your child excel.  
 

Teacher: Ms. Golsa 


